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News from Pioneers 
Year 1 have had a busy week.  They have finished 
building their robots out of junk and they look amazing.  
Look out for the some hanging in the classroom soon!  
Well done Pioneers! 
 
We have changed the way we organise the smiley face 
chart so that we can track it very carefully.  Each day 
children who get a smiley will put their name on the 
smiley board and then Miss Patience and I will transfer 
them onto the chart.  We will let you know when your 
child is due to receive a badge.   
 
We hope you are finding the end of the day less 
squashed – many thanks for your patience with this. 
 
Next Friday (12th Oct) will be our Harvest Collective and 
Pioneers will be singing a special song.  The week after 
(19th Oct) will be our special robot day.  The children are 
welcome to dress up as robots and we will be sharing 
some of our robot project with you during Collective.  
The rest of the day will be spent participating in some 
fun robot activities creating a special robot snack. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the calendar is now on 
our website, but may we draw your attention 
to the following: 21st December – finish at 
1:30pm.   The last day of all terms (not half 
term) will finish at 1:30pm. 
 
100% attendance rewards:  for those children 
who have arrived on time every day this week.  
These children will get the chance for a dip in 
the treasure chest the following week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

                                                                                                                          
Children with 100% attendance for this week are: 
Zackariya, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Viktorija, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, 
Adrians, Audrey, Aadi, York 
 
Hawra, Azeez, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Selma, Temi, Zher, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Malachi, Blake, 
Adriana, Siyana, Khadija, Henryk, Ruby, Kayden, Izabelle, Jasmine 
Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Neveah and Yara 
 
 

News from Explorers 
 

As part of our getting to know school we have 
been playing fun games involving our name.  
We have our new talking telephones in the 
playground which children have loved. 
 
Please could you name uniform (in particular 
jumpers/cardigans) in order to reduce lost 
items.  Many thanks. 
 
Children will be starting PE next week.  Please 
could you ensure you bring in your child’s PE 
kit.  Many thanks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


